
PARKS AND OPEN SPACES COMMITTEE 
 

12 APRIL 2022 
 

MANSTOW EVENT PARKING 
 

Manstow Football Club have requested to use an area within the park for an event. 
 
It is proposed to offer them the area below as a parking area for their tournament on 9th and 
10th July 2022. 
 
They have used the area before. Given the improvements due to take place the area, the 
space available to them would limited to that illustrated below. There are smaller trees in the 
area now, but these are protected by park enclosures. The area would exclude the wildflower 
strips in the east. 
 
The larger oaks must be kept clear of, and an orchard is due to be planted just outside of the 
area to the south west. 
 
If the weather at the time of the event, or in the lead up, is wet then the area would not be 
used. As part of the agreement it is proposed that the state of the ground is agreed before 
and after the event and officers are authorised to cancel the agreement at any time in 
advance of the commencement of the event if it is felt the ground is too wet. The agreement 
will state that any damage should be made good by the club. 
 
It is not proposed to make a charge for this one off use, unless Members feel a charge 
should be made. 
 

 
 
It is recommended to allow the use subject to any conditions as agreed by members 
 
Jonathan Parsons 
Town Clerk 
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